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Captain Tim Ocnaschek
Sabine Neches Chiefs' Association

P O Box 2257

Nederiand, TX 77627

Dear Captain Ocnaschek,

Thank you for your ongoing friendship and support of Lamar Institute of Technology.

The Sabine Neches Chiefs' Association Scholarship has helped eight (8) of your
scholarship recipients to success. The following will be graduating from LIT on Friday,
December 14 at 9:00 a.m. at the Montagne Center:

Misty Burch Emergency Medical Services
Katelyn Coombs Emergency Medical Services
Lara Dunn Emergency Medical Services
Darrin Finch Fire Academy
Sheila Hughes Emergency Medical Services
Dylan Jinks Police Academy
Megan Lafley Emergency Medical Services
Justin Pham Fire Academy

Please contact me if you have any questions. My email address is
pcalhoun@lit.edu and my telephone number is 409-839-2956.

We appreciate your generosity.

Sincerely,

Pat Calhoun

Executive Director
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